Dear Mr. Welch,

My name is Michael Foltz and I was the Project Manager for the mechanical renovation project at Pattie Elementary School located in Prince William County, Virginia. So as not to confuse you, I now work for Tate Engineering Services in Lorton, Virginia, The purpose of this e-mail is to advise you of my experiences while serving as the Owners Rep for the project. In my 15 years of experience as a Project Manager, I have never worked with such a motivated and dedicated group of individuals. The pride in workmanship, desire to complete the project on schedule, long hours including weekends was exemplary to say the least. I would particularly like to bring to your attention the performance of Eric Craddock and his crew. Mr. Craddock was thorough, extremely competent and an absolute pleasure to work with as were all the fitters, plumbers, helpers etc. I cannot say enough about Eric's skills and abilities as a Superintendent, Should you ever require any assistance from myself or Tate Engineering Services, please do not hesitate to call and thank you for the outstanding performance.

Regards,

Mike Foltz

Tate Engineering Systems Inc.

Michael L. Foltz, General Manager 8533-A Terminal Rd. Lorton, Virgina 22079-1428